CMHS MARHCING EAGLES 2015 – EIGHTH GRADE VOLUNTEERS
June 1, 2015

Dear Eighth Grade Band Student / Parent:

The CMHS Marching Eagles has begun a strong tradition of inviting eighth grade band students to be part of the CM High Marching Parade experience. Joining the CM Marching Eagles is strictly volunteer and does not count as a grade in class.  It is, however, a GREAT experience for the younger students to build connections with our older musicians, gain confidence in marching skills and performance, and understand the teamwork and leadership needed for his / her own Jr. High Band experience.  

To ensure that each interested student gets the proper training, attendance is required during our marching band camp, August 3 – 7, 2015.  It is at this time that marching fundamentals, parade marching, and the parade marching music will be taught.  Students should meet at CMHS Auditorium from 8:30 a.m. – 11:00 PM each day.  Please come in light, layered clothing, tennis shoes, hat/visor, and sunglasses.  Be sure to wear a high level of sunscreen and bring lots of H20!

Each eighth grade student will be required to have a CM Band Polo, Black “Drillmaster” Marching Shoes, black gloves, a folio, and lyre.  Students may borrow these items (as available), or can purchase their own (which they are required to do once enrolling as a freshman in CM’s band program).  I suggest purchasing the gloves, folio, and lyre since the price only seems to increase each year.  All of these items will be continuously used throughout their HS marching career. (Order form along with calendar enclosed.)

MONDAY EVENING REHEARSALS are also required beginning August 17 through October 26.  Eighth grade students should be in attendance from 6:00 – 7:00 PM to rehearse parade marching / music.  If you find that you cannot make these rehearsals, it is best advised that you wait to march until your freshman year.

A CALENDAR of dates for the 2015 marching season is enclosed.  Please note all Parade competitions and evening rehearsals.  We will be traveling to universities and towns this fall and as an 8th grader, you will be expected to attend these performances.  During these times, you are representing Civic Memorial HS and the community of Bethalto – so show your Eagle Pride! 

MUSIC to be memorized includes our parade (Cuban Coffe) tune as well as “Basketball Cheer” (CM School song) and the “Star Spangled Banner.”  Please see enclosed copies of this music.

A CMHS Band Handbook will be passed out during camp.  A parent and student agreement form is on the last page and will need to be signed and returned before being allowed to participate.  An order form is also enclosed.  If you wish to order any of this items, please return with payment DURING BAND CAMP.
Hip Hip Hooray!  Hip Hip Hooray!  Horray – Hip Hip!
Musically Yours,

Ms. Lori Hoke, Director of Bands

lhoke@bethalto.org
618.377.7230  x.277
